
 

 

OFFICIAL 

Appendix 4 

 

 

Note of public meeting concerning the proposed permanent closure of the 

Sixth Form at Boroughbridge High School 

 

Public Meeting held on 8 February 2024 at 6pm at Boroughbridge High School 

 

Present:  Councillor Annabel Wilkinson, Executive Member for Education, Learning 

and Skills; Councillor Alyson Baker, local Member for Hillside & Raskelf division; 

Kathryn Stephenson, Headteacher, Boroughbridge High School; Brian Horner, 

School Governor, Federation of Boroughbridge High School and King James’s 

School; Jonathan Norden, Principal Adviser Monitoring, Mark Ashton and John Lee, 

Strategic Planning Officers. 

There were no other attendees and the meeting was closed at 6.20pm. 

 


